
 
 

Saratoga DMV Offices Closed Due to Widespread Outage 
All Saratoga County DMV locations (Ballston Spa, Clifton Park and Wilton) are temporarily closed today, Friday, July 
19, because of the widespread Microsoft outage. 

 

Those with appointments scheduled for this morning in the Clifton Park office should rebook their appointments 
through the online system. 

 

The offices will open as soon as they are operational. We will update this status here and on our Facebook page 
(https://www.facebook.com/SaratogaCountyDMV) as soon as possible. 
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